## Who We Are

Sibling Strong is a 501c3 non-profit, volunteerbased organization, whose mission is to offer programs to youth who are growing up separated from their siblings. We fundraise year round in order to offer day events and a weeklong camp in the summer, which allows youth to come and participate at no cost. Since 2009 we have served more than 1300 brothers and sisters in Washington state; helping to create positive childhood memories and strengthen sibling relationships. We are so encouraged to have seen many of these siblings grow up to become successful adults with strong connections to each other. To learn more about what we do and how to get involved, please visit our website at www.sibling-strong.org.







PO Box 1002 Port Orchard, Wa 98366 360-731-7268

www.sibling-strong.org







Reuniting brothers & sisters who have been separated as a result of foster care placements



## WHERE WE OPERATE

Our summer camp program, Camp To Belong WA, is located on the Kitsap peninsula at Miracle Ranch, in Port Orchard. Our day activities are planned at various locations around the state. Funding permitting, we are able to serve youth in all counties/regions.



# WHO CAN ATTEND?

To be eligible, youth must meet the following criteria:

- Age 8-18 years old
- Are currently separated from at least one sibling who is also attending the event
- Must have been separated as a result of foster care, kinship care or adoptive placements

## **OUR STAFF**

Whether for a few hours at a weekend event or a full week at camp, our volunteers come from all walks of life and range in age from 21-80 years old. A completed background check is required. There are no specific training prerequisites, but you should enjoy working with youth, work well in teams, and know how to have fun!

99

Every kid deserves to have a relationship with their siblings -Kayla, age 13



#### **WAYS TO HELP**



Help us continue to offer sibling reunification events by:

- Donating monthly
- Sponsoring an event
- Volunteering
- Sharing our mission in your workplace

For more information on donating or volunteering, please visit our website

